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Department of Public Works
1215 West First Street
The Dalles, Oregon 97058



PRESS RELEASE  

DATE:		March 2, 2020

TOPIC:		Eastbound Lane of W 1st Street Closed March 3, 2020

CONTACT:		City of The Dalles Public Works Department (541) 296-5401

FOR RELEASE:	IMMEDIATELY


The City of The Dalles Public Works Department will be closing the eastbound lane of West 1st Street from Terminal Way to the Union Street Undercrossing on the morning of Tuesday, March 3, 2020 at about 7:00 a.m. The closure is planned to last all day. There are no turnarounds on this section of street. 

The purpose of the closure is to determine the location and depth of the sanitary sewer main and irrigation pipe crossing on West 1st Street. 

Eastbound traffic on West 1st Street will be detoured to West 2nd Street during the closure.

Motorists are asked to use alternate routes around the work zone during the closure. 

The Riverfront Trail will remain open in both directions of travel for bicyclists and pedestrians.

Access to the Lewis & Clark Festival Park will remain open in both directions. Local access to businesses on West 1st Street will remain open if using the westbound lane.

Please proceed with caution around work areas during construction times and observe all temporary traffic control devices. Thank you for your assistance during this work.

If you have questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (541) 296-5401.

--end--

--see attached map--
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The Dalles — Eastbound Lane Closed on West First Street
Tuesday March 3, 2020 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Eastbound Lane Closed

No Turnaround
Sewer Main Excavation Work Hours
7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

If you have questions, please contact the City of The Dalles Public Works Department at (541) 296-5401




